April 2021

Dear Student Leaders,

I am so proud of how you all have managed to alter your operations in order to be successful
under COVID restrictions. | look forward to all of the creative programs you have planned for the
upcoming fall semester!

One of the first major programs we put on last spring, when COVID-19 first hit our campus, was
the QuadFox 5K. This virtual event was an opportunity for members of our community to join
together even though we were apart. The event was so successful, we won an award from the
Association of College Unions International (ACUI), and recently launched registration for our
second QuadFox 5K. All members of the University community are encouraged to walk, run, or
jog their way to the finish line by the end of April. Everyone who completes and enters their time
will receive a free commemorative t-shirt. This can be a great bonding event for your current
members and alumni to all do together - even if they are all over the world. Register here - we
hope you join us!

Thank you all for your continued good efforts in protecting the hive!
Anne-Marie Algier, Associate Dean of Students

What's Inside:

1. CASC 358: The Leadership Experience
2. Save-the-Date: Fall Leadership Training
3. Officer Transition

4. Advanced Reservations

5. Accolades and Awards

6.

1/3


https://runsignup.com/Race/Info/NY/Rochester/UniversityofRochesterVirtual5K

to schedule your arrival back to campus appropriately so you don't miss out. It is recommended
that all current Student Leaders inform and encourage new officers of this great opportunity.
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https://ccc.rochester.edu/email_show?email_uid=f7a3ce4c-6fd1-11eb-8b7c-0ed0b84bd193



